
Maple Ridge Township 

Gopher Bounty 

On March 19th  2024 a bounty of $1.00 per pair of front gopher 
feet was approved by the Maple Ridge Township Board. 

This bounty is in effect until March of 2025, at that time the 
bounty will be reviewed.  

Submitted by;  

Joseph D. Rajkowski- Maple Ridge Township Clerk - mrtclerk@gmail.com  
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